
Dear Expectant Parent​, 
 
 

We are thrilled that you would consider us in making your adoption plan. 

Adoption is something that we are both very passionate about, and feel that God has 

called us to pursue as a family.  We believe that God works through adoption in many 

different ways, as we have experienced in our own lives.  Nathan was adopted at a 

young age, but always knew and loved his biological parents.  Our hope is that if that is 

something you would want, then we would be able to support a relationship between the 

baby and you as well.  

The decision you are making is a very difficult one, and we admire you for 

considering us for adoption.  We promise that we would love your child unconditionally 

and be well provided for.  We feel prepared to teach our children about their adoption in 

appropriate and healthy ways, as Kristen is a children’s therapist and Nathan was 

adopted himself.  Our commitment would always be to letting our child know what a 

selfless and loving act it is to choose adoption for a baby.  

If you decide to choose us for your adoption plan, please know that we would be 

thrilled to raise your child in a loving home where they will learn about the love Jesus 

has for them.  We are committed to trying our best to model for our children the love 

that we believe we all have been given by God.  We will be in prayer for the decisions 

being made regarding adoption decisions, and we hope that you will feel at peace with 

your decision knowing that God loves you and your baby unconditionally. 

Best, 

 

Nathan and Kristen 


